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NAME/TEAM NUMBER PERSONALIZATION AVAILABLE UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
AUGUST

24
STONEY CREEK HIGH SCHOOL

STONEY CREEK FOOTBALL 2021

$52.75 Stadium Chair
Bleacher Seat $27.50 Carhartt Acrylic

Knit Hat
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.95 Sport-Tek Stripe
Pom Pom Knit $24.99 UA Heatgear

Armour Short
Sleeve

$28.75 UA Heatgear
Armour
Compression LS

$28.99 UA Men's
HeatGear Armour
Leggings

$38.25 Sport Pullover 1/4
Zip $46.99 Nike Club

Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$39.00 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.25 Russell Athletic
Fleece Pullover
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.
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24
STONEY CREEK HIGH SCHOOL

STONEY CREEK FOOTBALL 2021

$46.99 UA Hustle Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$68.99 Nike Therma
Victory OLC Half-
Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$53.50 Nike Therma LS
1/4 Zip Top $50.00 UA Hustle Fleece

1/4 Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$57.99 UA Command 1/4
Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$31.75 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$31.99 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Short Sleeve
Available in 1 other
color.

$20.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$22.00 Sport-Tek Ladies
Posi-UV Pro
Scoop Neck Tee

 

$46.25 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.
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STONEY CREEK HIGH SCHOOL

STONEY CREEK FOOTBALL 2021

$39.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$64.99 Nike Women's
Dry Element 1/2
Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$60.75 Nike Women's
Sportswear Gym
Vintage FZ
Hoodie

$64.75 Holloway Ladies'
Repreve® Eco
Vest
Available in 1 other
color.

$64.75 Men's Vest

$33.00 FLEECE & POLY
TRAVEL
BLANKET

$62.00 Wms Newport
Full-Zip Fleece
Jkt
Available in 1 other
color.

$86.99 UA Team Legacy
Windbreaker $60.50 Sport-Tek Ladies

PosiCharge
Electric Heather
Soft Shell Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$50.75 LADIES EPIC
SHERPA
QUARTER-ZIP
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STONEY CREEK HIGH SCHOOL

STONEY CREEK FOOTBALL 2021

$29.75 Nike Women's
Legend S/S Tee $53.99 Nike Dri-FIT Polo $39.50 Ladies cowlneck

sweatshirt
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